
REPRESENTATIVES MICHAEL G. GRIMM AND GREGORY MEEKS
ISSUE A DEAR COLLEAGUE LETTER RELATING TO HR 1603, THE
“MUTUAL COMMUNITY BANK COMPETITIVE EQUALITY ACT”

Today, Representatives Michael Grimm (R-NY) and Gregory Meeks (D-NY), sponsors of the
“Mutual Community Bank Competitive Equality Act,” sent a joint letter to all members of
the House asking for their support in joining as co-sponsors of this bi-partisan legislation. A
copy of the Dear Colleague letter is attached to this alert. In light of this action, now, more
than ever, is the time to reach out to your state trade associations and your congressional
representatives and their staffs to ask them to support this important legislative
initiative. In addition, now would be a perfect time to contact your contemporaries and
other mutual banks who are not members of AMB and urge them to also express their
support for the legislation.
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